
Pastoral Friends report to the 2023 Annual Church Meeting 
 
 
The Pastoral Friends group has continued to met regularly, the next meeting 
being held in June. The 14 Pastoral Friends and House Group leaders have 
continued to support the health and welfare of the friends on their pastoral lists. 
 
Rev. Saul Tadzaushe has taken over as chair of the meeting, and thanks are 
expressed to Rev. Stephen Yelland for taking that role for several meetings. 
 
Sandy Hamilton retired as Pastoral Friends meeting secretary last summer, after 
many, many years of faithful service. I express thanks and gratitude to Sandy for 
his dedication and hard work. A card and book were sent to Sandy as a token of 
appreciation. 
 
The Church’s Pastoral list currently consists of 78 members and 48 adherents. 
 
Carol Hollett                                                                                      10th May 2023 
Pastoral Secretary. 


